IKPFA Hews t{ranscribed from tape Hoo 29 Sep T0

President Nizon wrote to college presidents and other education
officials this weekend, asking them to convey to students the views of the Director of
the Federal Bureau of Investigation, J. Edgar Hoover, on campus disturbances. The
President enclosed a statement by IMr. Hoover which he said is a “"cogent and enlightening
analysis of the techniques used by extremists as they attempt to trick college students

into support of lawlessness, disruption and violence."



